	PORT ELIZABETH KENNEL CLUB NEWS LETTER

	July  2010

	

	Well, it looks like my computer is gracing us with working again after much ado about lots?

	Our club is going from strength to strength with new members joining on a regular basis. Thanks

	to our Secretary for checking up on all and making sure everyone is happy, she puts in a lot of

	time and effort and work for our club, THANKS!!

	

	Our Championship show went off very well and congrats to all who did well in the different disciplines,

	have not received any results!!!!!!!   We received letters of thanks from visitors complementing our

	club on the hospitality and organizing of our show. It’s nice to know it is appreciated and to all the

	who put in so much hard work, you know who you are, a very big THANK YOU. To John and

	Daphne for all your hard work and dedication a very special THANK YOU from all.

	

	To update members on club matters we are having a Canine Good Citizen Test on the 15th of

	August 2010 so anyone interested please contact Bridget on 0825426771  ASAP Thanks

	

	On the 6th of November 2010 we are planning to have a Fun Day with dogs at the Club. We will keep

	you informed and let you know the details nearer the time, But please keep that date OPEN!!!!!!

	If you have any suggestions or ideas let us know, we would be interested to hear them. Email them

	to our Secretary, Janet, thanks.

	

	The award form point system for this year will be up in the Club House this weekend. Please

	remember that the new forms for you to fill in for the end of year results are available from the

	Secretary. NO other forms or paper will be accepted! The closing date for the end of year results are

	15th November at 12 noon and NO late entries will be accepted. You must realize that there is a lot

	of work and organization that goes into our end of year prize giving, so please make sure you are on

	time.

	PLEASE remember that we have standard forms for completion - we will only accept those - ask Janet

	

	Your Yearly Membership Fees are due the end of June, please pay them to the Secretary.

	Or do a direct deposit - PEKC Standard Bank A/C NO. 080279457 and fax deposit slip to                 041-364-3933.

	

	P.E.K.C. will be offering to you soon,-- lessons in Fly Ball and anyone interested in this exciting

	game to speak to Marcia or phone her on 0827711007.

	Any member who would like to start Carting to speak to Bridget or phone her on 0825426771.

	

	The P.E.K.C. ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING will be held on the 12th September 2010 at the Club

	House. If you have any queries please contact Janet on 082659022.  Please try and make an

	effort to attend this meeting.

	

	During the last couple months we seem to have had a few of our beloved dogs crossing over the rainbow.

	To all of you, who have lost a friend,  Joan Saward Dumbris who lost Zaa,  Rory and Margaret

	Shortland who lost Pacer and Bridget Jansen who lost Tippy and Carly Anne Mostert who lost Shumba
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Janet and Robin who lost Piper, Jerry and Joan lost Munnick



	We are really sorry for your loss and are thinking of you in your time of sadness.

	

	Well that’s all for now, let us know of anything exciting your dogs do in the near future and safe travels

	to all of you.

	                                                    HAVE A WOOFING GOOD TIME!!!!!

	Bridget Jansen 


